
 

 
 
 

The Education Alliance (operating as South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College) is a charitable limited 
company registered in England and Wales No. 7542211 whose registered office is at the above address. 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Selected Students 

Our Ref: 87850762 

6 December 2024  

Re: Partnership with Integrierte Gesamtschule Bonn-Beuel  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been working closely with our partner school in Bonn for over 2 years and we have a 

fantastic opportunity we would like to share with you. Bonn-Beuel would like to bring a group of 

students to South Hunsley in April 2025.  

The proposed dates are Saturday 29 March to Friday 4 April 2025. Our programme would include 

a combination of work in school along with external educational visits and will be a fantastic 

educational experience for our students. The return visit to Bonn-Beuel will take place at the end of 

October 2025 during the half term break. 

In Hull and in Bonn, students will stay with host families. We are therefore looking for families who 
are able to host a guest from Saturday 29 March to Friday 4 April 2025 and for those pupils to then 
visit Bonn in October 2025. The host families in Germany are being carefully selected by our 
partner school Bonn-Beuel. 
 
Total cost for the exchange is £400 per student, with a deposit of £50 payable by Friday 31 
January 2025, with the remaining balance due by Thursday 31 July 2025.  
 
If your family is interested in hosting for a week and your child would like to take part in the return 
visit to Germany, please return the forms enclosed to school by Friday 13 December 2024. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Evans  

Teacher of MFL 

 



   

 

   

 

South Hunsley School German Exchange  

Saturday 29 March to Friday 4 April 2025 

 

I wish _______________________________________________ (Student Name) __________ 
(Form) to attend the South Hunsley School German Partnership with Integrierte Gesamtschule 
Bonn-Beuel. 

 

Signed_________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) __________ 
(Date) 

 
 Please return signed slip to Mr Evans by Friday 13 December. 

 

 


